
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21 April 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Year 10 GCSE Trampolining Extra-curricular Club 
 
As part of the GCSE PE practical element of the course we offer trampolining as an opportunity for 
all students to gain a score in an individual sport. We would like to provide this as an extra-curricular 
option to enable us to work with smaller groups of students in order to maximise progress and build 
confidence, whilst adhering to Covid regulations. 
 
Sessions will take place at both Tonbridge and Sevenoaks.  Your child’s teacher will inform them 
when they will need to attend. The sessions will run for a number of weeks and students will be 
expected to attend all of the session.  Sessions will run as follows: 
 
Sevenoaks:  Week 1 Wednesday before school 7.30am - 8.30am 
  Week 2 Thursday after school 3.45pm - 5.00pm 

Tonbridge: Tuesday before school 7.30am - 8.30am 
  Tuesday and Wednesday lunchtimes 12.45pm - 1.20pm 

The Tonbridge campus will offer sessions on both weeks due to the larger cohort of GCSE students 
at this site.  These sessions will start the week commencing 3 May. 
 
Once your child has completed all the relevant elements of the specification they will not need to 
attend any further sessions. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the trampolining extra-curricular club, please do email me at 
awehrle@wealdgs.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs A Wehrle 
Teacher of PE 
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